
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Issue/Background                 
 

The Wave Project began in 2010, when the 
local NHS Trust in Cornwall funded a six-

week pilot scheme to examine the benefits 
of surfing on the emotional health of young 
people working with professional services. 

The results of the pilot showed that going 
surfing once a week helped clients feel more 

confident, improved their outlook and gave 
them a sense of fun. The Wave Project has 
developed an award-winning intervention 

that uses the local surfers to help young 
people reduce anxiety and improve their 

emotional health.   
 
Action Taken     

 
Nearly 100 people with disabilities attended 

the Wave Project Summer Surf challenge at 
Fistral Beach on 27th & 28th June 2015.  
People with disabilities travelled from across 

Cornwall to take part in a free surf taster 
session supported by more than 70 

volunteers. 
 

The Cornwall Fire & Rescue Service 
supported by Fire Volunteers and staff from 
PPRS attended the event to demonstrate 

how the Fire & Rescue Service could break 

down barriers, providing advice and 
guidance on Fire Safety in the home. 

 
Outcomes for Communities & Staff                                          

 
In total 28 evaluation questionnaires and 10 
HFSC Referral Cards were completed.  Many 

families we engaged with were involved with 
other partner agencies and have previously 

received HFSC’s.   
 
• 100% of respondents questioned had a 

smoke alarm. 
 

• 43% of respondents questioned did not 
have an escape plan prior to the event. 
  

The evaluation results show: 
 

• An increase in knowledge regarding how 
often a smoke alarm should be tested. 
 

• An increase in behaviour intention to now 
test their smoke alarms weekly. 

 
• An increase in knowledge that a smoke 

alarm battery should be changed every 
year. 
 

• Families are now more confident, knowing 
what to do if their smoke alarm went off. 

Key Theme Prevention 

 

Title The Wave Project 

Function/Team Prevention 

Date June 2015 

Service Priority Prevent, Protect 



 

 

Telephone: 0300 1234 232 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/fire 
 

• All respondents now know how to make an 
escape plan. 

 
Contacts      

 
If you require any further details about the 
points raised in this case study, please 

contact: 
 

Name:    Stacie Bennett 
     
Job Title: Fire & Road Safety Technician 

 
Email:    stacie.bennett@cornwall.gov.uk 
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